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Date: 8/21/18 
Memo to: ECR Customers & Representatives 
From: Karin Englert 
Subject: Proposition 65 
 

 

Proposition 65 is a California law that is intended to provide California residents with information about 

exposure to toxic chemicals.  Proposition 65 requires the State of California to publish a list of chemicals 

known to cause cancer, or reproductive toxicity.   Unless exempt, a person selling products in California is 

required to give a clear and reasonable warning before exposing any individual to chemicals on the State of 

California list.  The warning may be provided by general methods such as placing labels on consumer products. 

This warning label, shown below, will be applied to all finished goods manufactured by ECR International to 

comply with the California requirements.  ECR International is labeling all finished goods regardless of which 

State they are shipped to as we cannot control distribution within the commerce channel once products leave 

our facility.  

 

 

For more information concerning Proposition 65 please visit http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov 
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